
 

 

 
 

 

August 15, 2022 

RE:  Early Intervention and the Core Team Primary Service Provider Approach 

 
Dear Early Intervention Providers, 
 
Delaware County Board of Developmental Disabilities (DCBDD) is now accepting informal Requests of Interests 
(ROI) for our Early Intervention Core Team Primary Service Providers.   
 
We are seeking speech therapists, occupational therapists, and physical therapists to join core teams.  The 
teams will work with Service Coordinators and Developmental Specialists from DCBDD to provide services to 
children with developmental disabilities in Delaware County from birth through two years old. 
 
Therapists will be contracted for up to 40 hours weekly and will be compensated at $65.00 per hour.   
Trainings will be required and will be paid at $65.00 per hour for each therapist.  

 
In order to be considered for the Core Team, therapists must: 

• Have a flexible schedule; 
• Be willing to work in a designated area of Delaware County; 
• Participate in mandatory trainings; 
• Be willing to implement program requirements; 
• Attend weekly core team meetings, Individualized Family Service Plan meetings, Contract 

Management meetings;  
• Provide documentation of LLC, Agency with Choice, or Agency status (pending DCBDD Board approval) 
• Accept the contracted rate of $65.00 per hour. 

 
For more information on Evidence Based Early Intervention please visit  www.ohioearlyintervention.org,  the 
Ohio Early Intervention website. Interested individuals and agency therapists are asked to submit the 
following: resume three references, proof of licensure and insurance, and the completed Attachment “A” to 
Tina.Overturf@dcbdd.org no later than August 26, 2022. 
 
Thank you for your interest in supporting the children of Delaware County. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Tina Overturf M.Ed. 
Director of Programs and Services 

http://www.ohioearlyintervention.org/

